
One Day National Seminar
“Improvement of sugar quality with special reference 

to B-heavy molasses and Cane juice/Syrup diversion 

for ethanol production by the sugar factories”

on 

11th May 2022, 10:30 Hours onwards

At

S Nijalingappa Sugar Institute, Belagavi, Karnataka

The policy of B-heavy, Cane juice/ Syrup diversion for ethanol

production has helped the sugar industry to draw a balance between

sugar demand-supply and also to generate more revenue. This has

helped in clearing the cane bills of cane farmers and improving the

economy of the industry, besides offering many other advantages.

The diversion of B heavy, cane juice/ syrup to ethanol production has

invited discussions on shortage of melt for boiling of A massecuite,

increased vapour load in boiling house, and in fact redrafting fuel-

steam-power balance and reconfiguring evaporator station.

Additionally industry is required to maintain/improve prevailing sugar

quality specially when the sugar factory is diverting the B-heavy /cane

juice/syrup for production of ethanol.

In view of the above issues it has been considered timely to deliberate

the different issues in the sugar process including improving the

quality of sugar. Hence, S Nijalingappa Sugar Institute, Belagavi in

collaboration with National Sugar Institute, Kanpur is scheduling a

National seminar on the topic.

You are hereby requested to register the participation on or before

09.05.2022 by sending an email to snsibgm@yahoo.com. The

registration fee of Rs. 500/- per participant may be sent to in favour of

Director, S. Nijalingappa Sugar Institute, Belgavi (State Bank Of India,

Govt. Estate Branch, Belagavi A/c no. 10988609162 IFSC Code:

SBIN0005536).
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